EXECUTIVE CHAMBERS
136 State Capitol

Denver, Colorado 80203-17492
Phone (3U3) 866-2471

Roy Romer
Governor

August 25, 1989

Kent Rautenstraus

4242 Dover

Wheat Ridge, CO 80033

Dear Kent:

I want to thank you for performing at the Governor's mansion on a
number of special occasions.

Many Coloradans have haa the opportunity to enjoy your music. On
behalf of the residents of our state, I extend thanks for sharing
your talent and your music with us.

Best wishes for continued success.

Sincerely,

Roy Rome%

Governor



